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Belmont Abbey College Receives Grant in Support of STEM Students

BELMONT, N.C. - (November 30, 2022) Belmont Abbey College is pleased to announce that it has
received a grant from NCICU to support its STEM students.

The NCICU (North Carolina Independent Colleges and Universities) announced a new grant for
Faculty-Student STEM Mentoring. This funding will be used to enhance programs already underway for
STEM majors and to expand Belmont Abbey’s current mentoring programs. One of the grant’s goals is to
also improve participation in first-generation college students, minorities, and Pell grant-eligible students
in the STEM field.

The proposal for this grant consisted of issuing funds to support the STEM Learning Lab currently on
campus. The STEM Learning Lab focuses on helping Belmont Abbey students in the areas of Math and
Statistics, Anatomy and Physiology, Biology, Chemistry, Genetics, Ecology and the Physical sciences.
The STEM Learning Lab will serve as a hub for faculty student interactions, peer tutoring, and peer
mentoring. Upper level students are offered positions to tutor in the first year courses (College Algebra,
Calculus, Math for Liberal Arts,) hold test review sessions, and meet with their first or second year
mentees.

Faculty Director, Dr. White, mentions that, “The Faculty-Peer mentorship program pairs interested
students in STEM related fields with a faculty and a peer mentor. Peer mentors provide camaraderie,
advising from a student's perspective, and tutoring if desired. Mentees can meet with their mentors in the
STEM Learning Lab or elsewhere on campus as the pair chooses.” Mentees and mentors will attend 2-3
professional development events with Dr. White, over the course of the academic year.

In addition to the Faculty-Peer mentorship program, representatives from local industries will also be
invited to discuss entry-level positions and internships with the students. Speakers from local banks,
insurance firms, and the manufacturing industry will be invited to discuss STEM related job opportunities.
By promoting post graduate opportunities, the mathematics department hopes to attract more students
interested in STEM fields.

About Belmont Abbey College: Founded in 1876, Belmont Abbey College is a private, Catholic baccalaureate and liberal arts
institution. Our mission is to educate students in the liberal arts and sciences so that in all things God may be glorified. Guided by
the Catholic intellectual tradition and the Benedictine spirit of prayer and learning, we welcome a diverse body of students and
provide them with an education that will enable them to lead lives of integrity, to succeed professionally, to become responsible
citizens, and to be a blessing to themselves and others. Our beautiful and historic campus is conveniently located just 10 miles west
of Charlotte, N.C., and currently serves over 1500 students both onsite and online. For more information, visit

https://belmontabbeycollege.edu/.
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